
Australian Institute of Family Studies 

Senator Sue Boyce 
Chair 
Senate Community Affairs legislation Committee 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

Dear Senator 

Correction of evidence to Supplementary Budget Estimates Hearing 
27 February 2014 

I am writing to correct evidence provided to the Committee during its 
examination of the Australian Institute of Family Studies. 

In answering a question from Senator Carol Brown regarding The 
Australian Temperament Project, I said: 

The NHMRC has just funded the third generation study. 

However, I should have said the ARC has just funded the third generation 
study. 

Yours sincerely 

Professor Alan Hayes AM 
Director 
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